SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION

Stanley LaBruna

JAN 2 4 1891
NLR~N91013

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

SECURITY UPGRADE PROJECT STATUS REPORT
REGULATORY EFFECTIVENESS REVIEW

HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION

DOCKET NO. 50-354

Attachment 1 is forwarded to report progress on PSE&G’s project
to upgrade our nuclear security program in response to the
findings of the Regulatory Effectiveness Review provided in the
NRC’s RER Report (TAC Ne. 72711). This year-end update
supplements our previous correspondence: NLR-=N89111, dated June
14, 1989, NLR-N90014, dated January 26, 1990, and NLR-N90177,
dated September 4, 1990.

The attachment to this letter contains SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION

which must be protected from public disclosure in accordance with
10CFR73.21.

Sincerely,
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SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION

Document Control Desk
NLR=N91013

Mr. Stephen Dembek
Project Manager = Hope Creek

Mr. T. P, Johnson
Senior Resident Inspector

Mr. T. Martin, Administrator
Region 1

Mr. Kent Tosch, Chief

New Jersey Department of Environmentezl Protection
Divisicn of Environmental Quality

Bureau of Nuclear Engineering

CN 415

Trenten, NJ 08625

Mr. 8. A. Varga, Director
Division of Reactor Projects - I/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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